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MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF ISOTOPES (ACMUI), 
1:30 P.M., THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2009, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed by the Chairman of ACMUI and five members of Committee.   
 
The staff should provide recommendations to the Commission on possible improvements to 
NRC’s process for responding to Department of Transportation’s requests for technical 
recommendations with respect to transportation container designs that are certified by other 
countries under International Atomic Energy Agency transportation safety standards.   
 
The Commission looks forward to the advice of the ACMUI on recommendations for 
improvements to the NRC’s processes and regulations as an outgrowth of the investigation of 
the Department of Veterans Affairs medical events.  The staff should work with the Committee 
to provide recommendations to the Commission on any regulatory changes for permanent 
implant brachytherapy programs.   
 
The ACMUI should continue to raise issues that need attention and provide recommendations 
on important issues.  
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